
Please vote in favor of SB 857 to protect the shores and aquatic ecology along sensitive sections of the Willamette River.  These 
boats designed to produce wakes for surfing are totally inappropriate for narrow spans of water and disrupt all other life in their 
wakes... not in the least bit woke.

Thanks for all your hard work,and consideration.  
    Seth Rockwell 


